Congratulations to our two 2015 Broadcom MASTERS Semifinalists!

Rachel Seevers and Megan Slusarewicz, both freshmen in Dunbar’s MSTC Program, have been named semifinalists in the 2015 Broadcom MASTERS (Math, Applied Science, Technology and Engineering Rising Stars) competition. Rachel and Megan were selected from more than 2,230 applicants after their independent research received three independent readings and evaluations by distinguished scientists, engineers and educators.  The name of Rachel’s project is Aircraft Wing-Tip Drag Reduction Through Ground Effect Simulation.  Megan’s project was titled Number 2 is Number One:  Isolating Parasite Eggs from Equine Feces Using Magnetic Beads. On September 2, 2015, 30 finalists will be named and will be asked to present their research projects and compete in team hands-on STEM challenges.in October in Mountain View, California.
Please congratulate these two outstanding young women!
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